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Dear Praying Friends, 
 
A verse that has been with me the whole month of November is, “Being enriched 
in every thing to all bountifulness, which causeth through us thanksgiving to 
God.” 2 Corinthians 9:11. I spoke on “Our Attitude Should Be Gratitude” during 
our Thanksgiving Service at my sending church using this verse as my text. 
 
That is my attitude as the year comes to a close as well as going into 2019.  Doris 
and I have much to be grateful for.  We are grateful for the Lord Jesus Christ 
and the salvation He provided.  What a privilege it is to be able to share God’s 
gift with the lost people of Germany.  Also, we are so grateful for you and the 
part you have in our ministry. 
 
Brother Gary Craft has been able to secure an empty German church building to 
begin a new US Military church.  He, along with his wife Karen, and some of his 
people, have done a lot of renovating, as seen below.  We look forward to joining 
with them to start a German church as soon as we are able to get back to the 
field. 
 
Our furlough/deputation has been going well.  Churches have responded 
positively to our decision to change clearing houses.  I am grateful for their 
attitude and support. 
 
Thank you most sincerely for all your prayers and 
financial support in November.  We are thankful to 
be your missionaries.   
 
Finding Him Faithful,  

   
Paul and Doris    
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